
 

Dear Parents and carers, 

Welcome back to Summer Term! The Year 3 team hopes you have had an enjoyable and restful 
break. On the back of this letter you will find an overview of the work that your child will be 
completing during this term. 
 
Attendance and Punctuality 
On GR, please be reminded that school begins at 9:00 am and our day ends at 3:30 pm.  
On Hawkshead Road, please be reminded that the school day begins at 8.45 am and school ends at 
3.15 pm. Classes that achieve 100% attendance will receive a special treat. Attendance has a huge 
impact on attainment, so it is imperative that your child is in school and on time every day; 
therefore, please make any appointments that your child needs outside of school hours.  
 
PE   
PE is on Wednesday and Friday for 3 Magnolia and Pine. For Elm and Cedar, PE is on Tuesday and 
Thursday. Please be reminded that children come to school in their PE kits. 
 
Supporting Learning 
Please find opportunities to support your child’s learning by doing additional research on 
the topics we are studying in class and making use of the online resources available. All children have 
access to IXL, Purple mash and Bug club. If you have not received these or misplaced them please 
contact your child’s teacher and they will be happy to assist. 
 
Homework 
Homework: 

Homework will be assigned via Seesaw. If you do not have internet access at home then please let 
the class teacher know and they will give you a paper copy. Homework will be set on Friday and 
must be completed by Wednesday the following week.  
 
Class Dojo: 
The Class will no longer be the point of contact for teachers but will still be used in class as a rewards 
system. If you would like to contact class teachers please use the school email address 
year3@leopold.brent.sch.uk 
 
We look forward to the term ahead, please do not hesistate to contact us if you have any concerns. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

Year 3 Team 
 

 

DAY GIVEN  HOME LEARNING DAY RETURNED 

Friday Via Seesaw 

 

Wednesday  


